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JULY Upcoming Events (Subject to Change; See Online Calendar)  
2 (Cancelled) 4th Degree Summer Social, Believers Together Center, Moline 

6 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

9 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

22 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
Brother Knights, Families & Friends 

More good news comes with this writing. We will be getting back to normal with our meetings this month. 

Officers meeting will be held on Monday, July 6th at 6:300 & general mtg. will be held on the 9h at 7:00. 

Remember dinner is at 6, I think it will be Harris this month.  

We did re-elect the officers for the year 20-21. All officers returned except for Dean Lacky. His position will 

be filled with Tom Lawrence. Dean may think he has gotten off scot free, but he forgets the GK can appoint 

positions not elected. 

Let us not forget to turn in our Birdies for Charity forms. The deadline is fast approaching. 

I should also like to take this time to thank Dick Hunt for volunteering for the FS position. Tarre has retired 

to spend more time with his business. 

Upcoming events for 2020 we should think about volunteering for. Please support the project managers when 

they request your assistance. 

 Aug. 15th Fish fry 

 Sept. 18-20 Intellectual Disability Drive 

 Oct.5th Blood Drive 

 Oct. 11th Columbus Day Banquette 

 Oct. 17th Trivia Night 

Remember, let Jesus be your model & let the Holy Spirit be your guide! 

Vivat Jesus! Chuck Gibbs Chuck Gibbs, GK 

 
 

QUESTIONS/SUGGESTIONS/VOLUNTEER: CONTACT A COUNCIL OFFICER: 

Grand Knight: Chuck Gibbs 563-343-3373 cgibbs8285@hotmail.com  Deputy G.K.: Rick Cervantes 

Chaplain*: Msgr. Mark Merdian  Assn’t Chaplain*: Deacon Russ Swim 

Recorder: Andrew Olson 563-484-4256 AndrewJ.Olson@yahoo.com  Advocate: Kevin Houser 

Chancellor: Jeremy Goffrier  Lector*: James Britton 

Financial Secretary (F.S.)*: Tarre Kroft 309-948-4848 kroft1@hotmail.com to be Dick Hunt (unofficial). 

Treasurer: Bob Van De Voorde 309-732-3007 Bobvandy59@gmail.com 

Warden: Dave Sullivan  Inside Guard: Tom Lawrence  Outside Guard: Lou Granato 

1st Year Trustee: Dave Yordy 2yr Trustee: Jim Wieland 

3yr Trustee: Louie Alongi 309-786-9625 alongilouiev@gmail.com           *Appointed 
 

 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S MESSAGE 

Greetings Sir Knights, 

Due to the extended Governor’s Lockdown policy 

& delayed reopening of our Churches for the State 

of Illinois, our scheduled June Summer Social 

rescheduled for July 2nd will not be able to be held, 

so the event will be canceled as noted in last 

month’s FN Message. I actually received fewer 

RSVP’s for the July date than I did for the 

original June date, so I’m not sure most are 

comfortable yet anyway.  

This Faithful Navigators Message will be the 

last for my two year term as your Faithful 

Navigator. I wish to thank all our membership, & 

especially our officers, for their assistance to me 

during this time & want you to know how 

honored I am to have been trusted to lead our 

assembly through this timeframe. I am sadden to 

have my term end with the restrictions that we 

have been burdened with the last four months & 

will miss navigating our assembly, but will pass 

the responsibility on to a great team of new 

officers.  

Our new Officer line up is as follows & this 

publication will serve as a slate nomination, final 

vote will take place at our August meeting. 

Faithful Navigator, Ken Maranda; Faithful 

Captain, Marty Herman; Faithful Pilot, Dave 

Ross; Faithful Comptroller, Dr. Bud Phillis; 

Faithful Scribe, Jerry Fowler; Faithful Purser, 

John Wuerzburger; Inner Sentinel, Lowell 

Gramling; Outer Sentinel, Vernon Sherbeyn; 

Faithful Admiral, Jack Swan. Trustee as follows 

are: 1 Year John Laughlin; 2nd Year John 

Marsho, Third Year James Casey, with 

Commander Ray Wells, Faithful Friar Father 

Duane Jack & Assistant Friar Deacon Russ Swim 

serving at the request of our new Faithful 
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Navigator. Thank you all for your service to our 

Assembly!!! 

We had three candidates scheduled for the virtual 

4th Degree Exemplification on Sat June 27th by the 

Southern District Master coordinated as the Mt. 

Vernon Exemplification. Brother Knights Rob 

Huggins & his two sons, Michael & Tyler, are by 

this date now knighted as Sir Knights & brought our 

total recruitment numbers this past year to seven. 

Congratulations to each of these fine men & 

welcome to our Assembly! I’m sure Grandpa George 

Huggins is proud of you all, as are we! Your Social 

Baldrics, Fourth Degree Service Pins, & Certificates 

will be mailed to me & presented to each of you at 

our August meeting. 

As your new Peoria Diocesan Chapter President, 

I was supposed to attend the Supreme Convention 

scheduled for the 4th, 5th, & 6th of August, but that 

event is now scheduled as a virtual event, so I will 

not be traveling to Washington DC for the Annual 

Supreme Convention. 

Since our total recruitment number has met the 

revised requirements (due to Covid-19) we have 

hopefully filed all the required forms & qualified 

our Assembly for consideration as Star Assembly 
for the 2019-2020 Fraternal year. I have filed our 

application “To be a Patriot” Awards program & the 

required “Civic Award” application to Supreme & 

our District Master. The Report of Officers Form & 

The Fraternal Activities Forms were filed by Faithful 

Comptroller Bud Phillis & our Assembly Audit Form 

was filed by our Faithful Purser Mike Daly. The 

inclusion of my Faithful Navigators Message in the 

Abstracts Newsletter along with the emailed copied 

should qualify as an Assembly Newsletter, so I’m 

hopeful that we will be qualified & deemed worthy 

of receiving the honorable award of Star Assembly. 

At our February Assembly meeting we heard 

from our Uniform Committee in regards to how do 

we get the Honor Guard to the New Uniform & what 

we can use in the interim until we get there. The 

following is a summary of the committee proposal. 

There is no going back to the use of the Cape & 

Chapeaux for it is officially retired, but we can 

facilitate our Senior Sir Knights & still provide an 

Honor Guard for our official duties at Funerals, 

Rosaries, Chalice Presentations, Masses, & other 

duties by allowing the use of the Tux or Black Suite, 

with the Social Baldric & White Gloves. I learned 

at the semiannual Masters meeting (on Zoom) it 

is not acceptable to use any part 

of the new uniform with the old 

tux uniform, meaning no berets, 

or sword & service baldric. 

While I certainly encourage all 

Honor Guard members to consider 

buying the new uniform, we will in 

the interim utilize this alternate as 

we will still provide this important 

part of our Assembly Duties. 

We have determined that the 

reduced price ($449.00) source for 

the new uniform which is The 

Supply Room (TSR) located in 

Oxford, Alabama, is the only 

legitimate & authorized source for 

the new uniform. It is a domestic 

provider & you must deal directly with them in 

ordering the uniform & the color beret patch. The 

Supreme Master’s Office will not accept any more 

order requests. I have included the web site of TSR 

for your convenience: 

https://www.kofcuniform.com their toll free 

telephone number is 833-562-4327. But remember 

you will need to have it altered & you will need a 

white shirt that’s not included in that price. TSR is 

submitting a white shirt & a black overcoat for 

approval by the Supreme Master, & will have these 

items available upon approval.  
To facilitate the purchase of the new uniform for 

those willing to do so, but may not have the 

immediate resources, the Assembly will make a two 

year loan up to $480.00 with a payback within two 

years & a monthly payment amount determined by 

the amount of the loan divided by 24 monthly 

payments. Our Comptroller & Purser will work 

together on this effort. Make your request to 

Comptroller Bud Phillis & he will make a voucher to 

our Purser to write a loan check to you & set up the 

repayment schedule with you.  

The next scheduled 4th Degree Exemplification is in 
Peoria on Nov.14th at the Spalding Renewal Center. 
This event might be virtually conducted as well. 
Remember, we must comply with submittal 

requirements & deadlines, & all funds will be 

forfeited if the candidate cancels.  

Our next regularly scheduled meeting will be 

August 6th, the first Thursday of the month. 

Typically we would be celebrating a Bi-State 

Assembly Steak Fry with our brethren from Iowa 

but I will leave that scheduling up to Faithful 

Navigator elect Ken Maranda whether that date 

will include such event or not, or another scheduled 

date, should he choose to continue. It would be our 

turn to host such an event, but I do know that the 

Davenport Assemblies hold their officer installment 

banquet during August as well. Stay tuned to hear 

from our new leadership on this event. 

Please know that I’m praying for each of you 

& your families during this very difficult time. 

Stay safe & healthy & we will see each other again 

soon. Thanks again for all that you have done for 

me & our Assembly over the last two years! God 

Bless!!! 

Jack Swan, Faithful Navigator, Father Bader 

Assembly #1922 kofc658@gmail.com 309-593-

2756 

 

Picture of Rob, Michael, & Tyler 

Huggins with Grandpa George 

Huggins & Dr. Bud Phillis after 

the Fourth Degree 

Exemplification that they 

attended virtually. They will 

receive their Social Baldric, 

Fourth Degree Pin, & Certificate 

at the next Fourth Degree Meeting 

scheduled for the 6th of August. 

Congratulations to these fine men 

as they made their final & full 

Knighthood into the Patriotic 

Degree!!! 
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ANNIVERSARIES 

Congratulations to the two couples who are 

celebrating a wedding anniversary this 

month. May they celebrate many more! 
 

ALFRED & MARY 07-01-1995 

ROBERT & PHYLLIS LAWRENCE 07-31-1965 

 

We want to recognize all of our married 

couples, but we can’t if you don’t tell us 

what this important date in your life is. Call 

F.S. Tarre Kroft so he can put it in our 

records or correct our records. 

 

 

 

PRAY FOR US MEMBERS & FAMILY 

SICK OR IN DISTRESS 

We pray for our Brother Knights who are ill or 

otherwise incapacitated. We can only mention 

those of whom we are aware. Let us know if you 

wish to be included. We remember the 

following members in our prayers: 
 

BEV CASEY AT HOME 

JIM CECIL AT HOME 

SAMUEL S. COLLINS AT HOME 

GENE FOWLER AT HOME 

JERRY FOWLER AT HOME 

JIM FOBERT AT HOME 

MARY GREEN  

MIKE (DON) HINDRICKS AT HOME 

LARRY HINZMAN FRIENDSHIP MANOR 

CHARLES HOOD AT HOME 

LEO KELLER 

PAT KUKLA AT SILVER CROSS 

DEAN LACKEY AT HOME 

MARGARET & JESSIE LOPEZ 

LOUIE MACK 

NORMA MANNING 

DEACON FRANK RANDAZZO AT ROSEWOOD 

SUE SCHAECHER AT HOME 

JACK SHOWALTER AT HOME 

BETTY VANDEVOORDE AT HOME 

DAVID VALIQUETTE TEXAS 

KATHY YORDY AT HOME 

 

We pray, O God, that You look with pity on 

Your servants who suffer. Ease their pain & 

comfort their loneliness. Give them the grace to 

bear this cross patiently with You in Christian 

 reparation. We ask this through Your Son, 

Jesus Christ, Our Lord. 

 
 

 
21 brother Knights are celebrating a birthday this 

month. May they live as lo ng as they want & never 

want as long as they live! 
 

DUNCAN KRAMER JARED VOGELE 

WILLIAM BUCKLEY KENNETH CARLSON 

ROSS HANNA FRANCIS COYLE JR. 

KEVIN KOSKI DAVID VENHUIZEN 

JOHN FARRELL DONALD DELEU 

TIMOTHY PHILLIS TERRY KLAUER 

DR. CHARLES GERLEMAN WAYNE VITTORI 

THOMAS MALONEY TIMOTHY METZGER 

RUSSELL WYKLE DANIEL PETERSON 

KEVIN BARTON DWIGHT MOSLEY 

GEORGE MCDONIEL 
 

Please call F.S. Tarre Kroft if our records need 

updated. 
 

 
 

DEACON JACK M. KETTERING 

August 8, 1932 ~ June 16, 2020 (age 87) 

Deacon Jack M. Kettering, 

87, of Rock Island [RI], passed 

away Tuesday, June 16, 2020, at 

UnityPoint Health-Trinity, RI. 

A Mass of Christian Burial was 

held 10 a.m. Tuesday at St. Pius 

X Catholic Church, RI. 

Visitation was Tuesday at the 

Church from 9 a.m. until the 

time of the service. A rosary was recited at 8:45 a.m. 

Burial was in the RI National Cemetery, where 

military honors were conducted by the Moline 

American Legion Post No. 246. Due to the 

pandemic, no reception was held. Memorials may be 

made to Quad City Right to Life. Wheelan-Pressly 

Funeral Home & Crematory, RI, is assisting the 

family. 

Jack was born Aug. 8, 1932, in RI, Ill. At the age 

of 17, he enlisted in the Army “to see the world”—

and ended up celebrating his 18th birthday in a 

foxhole in Korea. 

It was at this point in his life that Jack found the 

Catholic Church. Late one night, pondering the 

meaning of life in light of the violence seen during 

war, Jack met a kindly older priest who took the time 

to listen & speak with him. So began a love affair 

with the Catholic faith, which lasted for a lifetime. 

Upon his return from Korea Jack finished high 

school & went on to attend St. Ambrose College on 

the GI Bill. Although he didn’t complete his 

bachelor’s degree, Jack was a lifelong learner, taking 

many additional courses & consuming myriad 

nonfiction & self-help books over the next 65 years, 

surely earning it. 

After some consideration of monastic life, Jack 

married the lovely Marian Leenknecht on May 4, 

1957, & they had six children together, losing two as 

infants. He treasured his children & was very proud 

of them. 

Jack became a mail carrier for the U.S. Postal 

Service & often carried additional jobs to support his 

growing family. 

When the Permanent Diaconate was established, 

Jack was called to serve the Diocese of Peoria, 

ordained on Nov. 18, 1979. He engaged in jail & 

hospital ministry, coordinated religious education 

programs, visited shut-ins, delivered homilies, & 

assisted at Mass. Jack loved giving talks for Cursillo 

& TEC & performing—fully costumed—as St. 

Francis & Don Quixote. Jack also heard many 

Alcoholics Anonymous “Fifth Steps” during which 

recovering addicts shared deeply personal reflection 

on past wrongs & new beginnings. 

At this same time, Jack developed a passion for 

running & completed his first marathon at the age of 

45. This was the start of another lifelong love affair: 

Road races, marathons & triathlons, including an 

invitation to the Ironman Competition. 

Jack eventually retired from the Post Office & 

found a home at Circa 21, where he fell in love once 

again. The “Maintenance Supervisor” (in a 



department of one), Jack was able to work while sets 

were built & rehearsals held—and he was 

responsible for all those little lights throughout the 

theatre. The actors’ house & yard were always safe, 

neat & comfortable, a labor of love. Most of all, he 

adored & admired the actors & bootleggers. 

Reluctantly retiring at age 85, his heart was no longer 

able to give him the energy he needed. 

Survivors include his wife, Marian; brother, 

Donald; sons, Joe (Rose), Coal Valley, Tom (Kim), 

Milan, & John (Don), Woodland Hills, 

Calif.; daughter, Jane, East Moline; eight 

grandchildren & six great-grandchildren (with 

another on the way). 

Jack was preceded in death by his son & daughter, 

Stephen & Katherine, younger brother, Dick 

Kettering, parents, & granddaughter, Heather. 
 

 
 

DAVID M. SWEENEY  

July 2, 1957-June 20, 2020 
ROCK ISLAND-David M. 

Sweeney, 62, of Rock Island [RI], 

passed away Saturday, June 20, 

2020 at Unity Point Trinity, RI with 

his loving family by his side. 

Visitation was from 4-7pm 

Friday at Rafferty Funeral Home, 2111-1st St A, 

Moline. An additional visitation was 9-11am 

Saturday, June 27, 2020 at St. Pius X Church, RI with 

a Mass of Christian Burial that started at 11am with 

a mask required to attend services. Entombment was 

at St. Mary's Cemetery, East Moline. In lieu of 

flowers, a memorial fund will be established at a later 

date to honor his life. 

Dave "Coop" was born July 2, 1957 in Davenport, 

the son of Don & Sharon (Forest) Sweeney. He 

married Jill M.Whitfield on June 12, 1992 at St. Pius 

X Catholic Church, RI where they are members. 

Dave was owner & operator of Dave Sweeney 

Painting, RI since 1986. He was passionate & loyal 

to supporting small businesses in the Quad City 

community. 

Dave was a devoted family man & cherished each 

& every moment that he could spend with his family 

& friends. He lived his life with dignity & integrity. 

He was an upbeat guy who always had a smile on his 

face. 

Survivors include the love of his life, Jill; 

children, Melissa (Terry & son Payton), Aaron 

(Hayley), Alexandra, & Matthew; the apples of his 

eye, his grandchildren, Cooper & Berkley; mother, 

Sharon Sweeney; sisters, Joni (Randy) Archibald, & 

Jani Passini; brothers, Dan (Kim) Sweeney, Tom 

Sweeney & Pete Sweeney & many wonderful nieces 

& nephews. He leaves behind an enormous circle of 

family & friends that he loved dearly. He was 

preceded in death by his father, Donald Sweeney. 
 

 
 

DEACON’S QUESTION BOX 

See the Abstract Archives for a list of past questions. 

What is the Social Doctrine & How Important is it? 

There are people inside & outside the Catholic 

Church who view the Social Doctrine of the Church 

as a recent development. Some of them see it as the 

most important teachings of the Church; more 

important than the dogmas of the Creed. Both of 

these views are incorrect.  

God created us in community. We were never 

intended to be isolated from those around us. In fact, 

we are expected to go out into the world & 

evangelize; bringing others into the faith & helping 

them to fall into a loving, faith relationship with God. 

Our faith must then interact with society. This 

interaction is the subject of Social Doctrine.  

This is by no means a new interaction. Many date 

the beginning of the Social Doctrine to Pope Leo 

XIII’s encyclical letter titled Rerum Novarum is-

sued in 1891. It really dates all the way back to God 

giving Moses the Ten Commandments. When we 

examine them, the first three have to do with our 

relationship to God. The rest of the Commandments 

address how we relate to those around us.  

The Social Doctrine of the Church applies our 

faith to society. That relationship of faith to lived life 

in a society has never been simple & straightforward. 

It has grown more complex over the thousands of 

years since Moses. In 1891, the Industrial Revolution 

was sweeping across Europe raising the level of 

complexity even more & prompting the Pope to 

address issues of capital & labor.  

More documents have come out of the Vatican & 

from the Bishops as societal issues have multiplied 

& become progressively more complex. Pope Saint 

John Paul II directed that a Compendium of the 

Social Doctrine of the Church be created & it was 

published in 2004. It is a great reference to the social 

teachings of the Church & how they relate to the dog-

mas of the faith. I encourage all to refer to it when 

thinking about issues especially as we come up to 

another national election. 

To the point of its importance relative to the 

dogmas of the faith, the Social Doctrine can never be 

more important. The faith informs the Social 

Doctrine. The faith provides the foundation on which 

the Social Doctrine is defined & developed. To have 

the Social Doctrine as the most important part of our 

faith would, to borrow in image used by Jesus, be like 

building a house on sand. When the storm comes, & 

it does frequently, the house would fall. 

Feel free to drop me a question for this 

column. Questions may be dropped off 

on the head table at a Council Meeting 

or sent via email to Deacon Russ Swim, 

Assistant Chaplain, 

rpswim@mchsi.com, phone 786-3097. 
 

 
 

Pro-Life Donation Given 

to Director Lindy Ruby at 

Women’s Choice Center 

by Rick Cervantes. 

PRO-LIFE MESSAGE 
A few weeks ago, in 

New York City, two black 

pro-life women were 

arrested on the sidewalk outside a Planned 

Parenthood [PP] facility. PP had called the police to 

report the women. When the police arrived, they 

ordered Bevelyn Beatty & Edmee Chavannes to 

disperse, saying that they were violating Mayor Bill 

de Blasio’s social distancing orders. When they 

refused to leave, the women were arrested. 

http://kofc658.org/site/abstracts-archives/
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The night before Beatty’s & Chavanne’s arrest, 

New York City had been convulsed by yet another 

night of protesting, marred by widespread violence 

& looting. Thousands of people participated in these 

protests, congregating in tight spaces, often with 

absolutely no effort at preventing the spread of 

Covid-19. 

Rather than pointing out the health dangers posed 

by these protests, however, many public health 

experts, media commentators, & politicians instead, 

defended them, often turning a blind eye to, or even 

justifying the violence & looting. One letter, signed 

by some 1,300 public health experts, argued that the 

national protests should be allowed to continue 

despite the pandemic, because they are “vital to the 

national public health & to the threatened health 

specifically of Black people in the United States.” 

Now the mayor has had “Black Lives Matter” 

painted on the streets of every borough in the city, 

much like the mayor of Washington DC did leading 

up to the White House. They should have painted 

it on the streets in front of every PP Abortion 

Clinic, if they really mean it!!! 
Ending racism most certainly is among the most 

pressing social issues in the world. Furthermore, 

what happened to George Floyd is among the most 

despicable things we have ever seen. In the video 

footage of his death, Floyd’s basic human dignity is 

denied, the officer kneeling on his neck seemingly 

oblivious to Floyd’s humanity, blatantly ignoring his 

intrinsic worth as a human being.  

We may certainly hope & pray that the protests 

will, in the long term, result in lives saved, & secure 

greater justice for minorities (for all people). 

However, in the short term, all we know for certain 

is that at least dozens of additional people have been 

killed, including at least three policemen & many 

times this injured, including over (800) policemen & 

enormous property damage caused, often – in a sad 

irony – targeting black business owners. We will also 

soon know whether the protests have caused a spike 

in Covid-19 cases – which seems highly likely, given 

the size of the crowds. 

Meanwhile, it is entirely possible that Beatty & 

Chavannes would have saved human lives from a 

premature death that very day. It happens all the 

time. Untold thousands of babies have narrowly 

escaped abortion, only because their mothers 

were met at the doors of the abortion clinic by 

some dedicated pro-life activist who showed them 

another way. 

And yet, even as crowds of protesters stormed 

the city with impunity, two women on an empty 

sidewalk were deemed so serious a public health 

threat that they were arrested. Such a double 

standard makes me angry. Understandably, it made 

the two women angry, too. 

In comments to Fox News, Beatty & Chavannes 

highlighted the hypocrisy involved in their arrest, 

especially in light of the fact that abortion kills 

more African-Americans every day than any 

other cause. Those babies’ lives matter, too. 
“We’re black women but we do not support 

Black Lives Matter because they’re hand-in-hand 

with PP that kills African-American babies,” 

Beatty told Fox News. “They’re fraudulent 

hypocrites…and I believe all lives matter because 

God created them. There are thousands of George 

Floyds that die every day in their mother’s womb 

& it’s just as unjust as when he died at the hands 

of that police officer.” 
“How is abortion essential?” she asked. “How are 

stores closing & we can’t have Red Lobster & we 

can’t go to church or fellowship, but you can still go 

& kill a baby?” 
Someone shared a story with me about how they 

recently stopped to speak to a group of people 

participating in a protest in their city, saying, “I agree 

that all black lives matter, but what about babies in 

the womb? Do not all lives matter?” The response 

was “that’s not the same thing.” 

But, it is the same thing. Every single abortion 

kills a unique, living human being – a human 

being whose right to life is just as absolute as 

Floyd’s, or anybody else’s. And, the tragic reality 

is that abortion is devastating the African-

American community. In New York City, for 

instance, more black lives are aborted every day than 

are born – a far higher ratio than in any other ethnic 

group, actually 65% of black babies conceived in 

NYC are aborted. One reason the Sisters of Life 

were asked to stay in New York by their founder, 

John Cardinal O’Conner. 

Nationally, abortions on black women amount to 

36% of all abortions, even though black women 

make up just 13% of the female population. As pro-

lifers have noted for years, abortion providers like PP 

deliberately place their clinics in minority 

neighborhoods. This is a hidden violence, but a 

real violence nonetheless, & its effects on black 

Americans are incalculable. Margret Sanger, 

founder of PP was a racist, intent on eliminating 

the Negro race from America.  
How many African-American mothers – indeed 

mothers of all races – have been psychologically & 

physically scarred by undergoing abortions; how 

many African-American children have been robbed 

of siblings; & how many African-American men 

have been trained to use & abuse the women in their 

lives, knowing that if sating their appetites should 

result in pregnancy, they can always push their 

pregnant partners to the nearest clinic? 

Of course, we know, tragically, that these same 

realities do not impact the African-American 

community alone, but also affect people across 

other demographics & cultures of our global 

society. Abortion is the leading cause of death in 

America, more than the next three reasons for 

death, Heart Attacks, Strokes, & Cancer 

combined. It should STOP!!! 
 Jack Swan, Pro-Life Director 

 

 
 

VOCATION RAFFLE 2020 

Coming soon to a mail box near you, your 2020 

vocation raffle book. Allouez Council continues to 

support vocations with money & prayers. 

This year we will support directly Nick Conner, 

Ben Schoonmaker, & Luke Olson of our diocese. So 

watch for your booklet in the mail & read the letter. 

We will keep you updated on raffle response. 

Seminary for the young men involved in the 

discernment process  has been a little crazy because 

of Covid 19 this year so keep them in your prayers. 



Jim Wieland, Vocations Raffle Chairman 



 

JULY 2020 SCHEDULE OF UPCOMING EVENTS 2020 4th Degree ½ Earlier 

 (Subject to Change; See Online Calendar) 

2 (Cancelled) 4th Degree Summer Social, Believers Together Center, Moline 

6 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

9 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

22 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

AUGUST 
3 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

6 (Tentative) Bi-State Assembly Steak Fry TBA  

13 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

15 Fish Fry, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X TBA 

19 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

22 Bishop Tylka, St. Pius X (Request for only two 4th Degree Knights from each Assembly in Vicariate) 4 PM 

30 TBD Care Link Collection After All St. Pius Masses 

 5th Sunday Rosary, St. Pius X 10 am 

SEPTEMBER 
7 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

10 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

12 Mass for the National Day for the Remembrance of Aborted Unborn, Calvary Cemetery Mauseleum 9 am 

17 Confirmation Italian Dinner, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X TBA 

18-19 ID Drive, locations being contacted & protocols being determined. TBA 

20 ID Drive at the St. Mary’s & Sacred Heart, RI After Masses 

20-23 Eucharistic Miracles, Christ the King, Believers Together Center, Moline Times Vary 

23 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

27 Civic Awards Dinner TBA 

 ID Drive at the St. Pius X After Masses 

OCTOBER 

5  Fall Blood Drive, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 2 to 6 pm 

 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

8 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

11 Columbus Day Banquette TBA 

17 Trivia Night TBA 

21 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

NOVEMBER 

2 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

7 Deceased Member Mass, Sacred Heart, RI 5:15 pm 

12 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

14 4th Degree Exemplification, Spalding Center, Peoria, IL 

18 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

29 5th Sunday Rosary, St. Pius X 10 am 

DECEMBER 

7 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

10 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

16 Midwest Food Bank, QCCA Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

APRIL 2021 

TBD Italian Dinner with Music, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 4 to 7 pm 

 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar?cid=b29oZmRvbGZmNThhcWF1MWMyNTltb3V0YXNAZ3JvdXAuY2FsZW5kYXIuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbQ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad


 



PLEASE MAIL PLEDGES TO: 15623 COALTOWN RD. EAST MOLINE, IL 61244


	Name: 
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	State: 
	City: 
	Zip Code: 
	Phone/Email: 
	Bonus Fund Donation: 
	Charity Name: Knights of Columbus council 658
	Bird Number: 1690
	$: 
	cents: 
	Flat Donation: 
	#: 


